HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

CORRIGENDUM

The tender called vide Executive Engineer Mandi Division No. Il office letter No. PW-
MD-II/EA-I-Tender /09-10 826-42 dated 27.04.2023 of the above notice inviting tender is hereby
Postponed due to some administrative /technical reasons. Now the said applications for tender will be
received on 10.05.2023 up to 1:00 P.M and sold on same day upto 5:00 PM and tender received on
11.05.2023 upto 11:.30 AM and subsequently opened at 3:30 P.M. in the presence of intending

contractor or their authorize representatives.

Rest of the terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.

Mandi Division No. Il
HP.W.

No.PW-MDII-TA-NIQ/2023- [235— 95 Dated:- (j S

Copy forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:- @013

The Engineer-in-chief, HPPWD: Shimla.

The Chief Engineer, (MZ)HPPWD: Mandi.

The Superintending Engineer, Ist Circle, HPPWD: Mandi.

All S.E."s/EE”"s in HPPWD.

All A.E."s/contractors under this division.

The President of Contractor's Association.

Notice Board/Accounts Branch/Drawing Branch/Supdt. With spare copies.

NOORARWN

Mandi Division No. |

HP,B\P@Mandi.



